
 

Key Stage 1: Information 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

We have come to the end of another busy half-term and I would like to thank you for all your support, as 

always. It has been really great to have started implementing curriculum days again and planning ahead 

for our school trip. The children have worked hard this half-term across the curriculum. We are looking 

forward to an action packed few weeks after the half-term break. 

Year 2 SATs  

I would just like to say a big well done to all the Year 2s who worked so hard on their SATs. We are all very 

proud of the effort and perseverance they showed whilst completing them.  

Year 1 Phonics Club 

Year 1 Phonics Club will not run on Monday 6th June as we are not back to school on this day. I will be 

offering Tuesday 7th June after school until 4.10pm instead for those children who have returned their 

forms. If any other children would like to come, they are very welcome but would need to speak to their 

child’s class teacher to confirm this.  

P.E. Summer Term 

During the summer term, P.E days are changing for some classes. On the following days, children will 

need to come to school in their P.E. kits:   

Cherry Class – Tuesday and Wednesday 

Hazel Class – Tuesday and Wednesday 

Rowan Class – Thursday and Friday 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Mrs Russell          

KS1 Lead Teacher  

 

 


